From:

To: Lindsay Raftis

Subject: Re: [External Email] Request to Delegate to the Town of Orangeville Council

Date: Monday, December 23, 2024 12:00:55 PM

Hello Lindsay

Thank you for your response to my request to delegate at the January 27, 2025 council
meeting.

I have spoke with Mayor Lisa Post regarding my concerns. I am also waiting to have a
discussion with Rick Stevens, chair of Access Orangeville.

I only wish to show a short power point presentation regarding what Accessibility looks like in
Orangeville from a person with a disability. My discussion with Mayor Post was private and
different from my presentation. I do not intend to name businesses or cause any kind of
conflict. There is no misinformation or anything hostile about my presentation.

I am seeking council approval since I am not considered a tax paying resident of Orangeville.
I do believe that I should be granted permission as I live on the border of Orangeville/Caledon
and Orangeville is where I am a caregiver for my mother who is a resident. It is where my
doctor is. It’s where my Hospital is where I volunteer on the Patient and Family Advisory
Partnership and the Inclusive Diversity Equity and Accessibility committee. (Don’t forget the
hospital was built on a Caledon Farm)And I shop in Orangeville.

I care about accessibility for all seniors and people with all disabilities.

I hope you will give favorable consideration to my application to delegate my little
PowerPoint presentation.

Kindest Regards

Tamara Limebeer

On Dec 23, 2024, at 9:25 AM, Lindsay Raftis <lraftis@orangeville.ca> wrote:

Good morning Tamara,

Thank you for your request to delegate to the Town of Orangeville

Council.

In accordance with the procedure by-law section 7.6.2.4: Delegates
requesting to speak shall be required to consult with relevant staff
prior to submitting a request to delegate; and

In accordance with section 7.6.2.5: Only residents, taxpayers, service

providers or members speaking on behalf of an association or
organization that serves the Town of Orangeville are permitted to

delegate to Council. Exceptions to this sub-section may be permitted



with approval from the CAO or Council.

Should you wish to be permitted to speak, please indicate the staff
person(s) you spoke with related to your concerns with accessibility in
Orangeville. If you have not yet spoken to staff, please schedule time
to speak with staff before we can approve the request.

Please also provide details on how you meet the requirement of 7.6.2.5
or why you should be permitted an exception to the rule if you do not
meet the requirement.

Kind regards,

Lindsay Raftis | Assistant Clerk | Corporate Services
Town of Orangeville | 87 Broadway | Orangeville, ON LOW 1K1
519-941-0440 Ext. 2242 | Toll Free 1-866-941-0440 Ext. 2242

Iraftis@orangeville.ca | orangeville.ca

Connect with the Town of Orangeville online!
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